

PR Meeting Minutes
10/27/17

- I. Call to Order, Welcome** **Debi**
Debi called the meeting to order at 6:36 p.m.
- II. Attendance** **Informational** **Debi**
Angela performed the roll call, ten home groups and seven facilities attended the meeting.
- III. PR Chair Report** **Discussion** **Debi**
Debi had a conference call regarding NC1. She may need help setting up for the event. Trying to push service at Area Service Committee. Convention and Area committees are also in need of services. Yellow pages ad is paid for.
- Vice Chair Report** **Discussion** **Kyle**
Not present
- IV. Approval of Minutes** **Approval** **Angela**
September 2, 2017 minutes read, Kathy made a motion to approve the minutes as written and Gray seconded, approved unanimously.
- V. Reports**
- A. Literature** **Discussion** **Steve**
Steve placed an order for \$305.88 leaving the remaining balance at \$2,367.52. He will place another order if needed.
- B. Website** **Discussion** **Amy**
Kathy delivered Amy's report: trying to find a way to pay online for the convention and renew the domain name for the Area website. Cyndi has submitted meeting time and location updates.
- C. Phone Line** **Discussion** **Kirk**
Not present.
- D. H & I Report** **Discussion** **Gray**
Gray has not received a response from Daymark. He received an email from Cardinal Innovations, they would like to have an open meeting at their Mocksville Wellness Center. Debi asked about contacting Forsyth Detention Center about bringing a meeting back.
- E. PI** **Discussion** **Open**
No one in position.
- F. Special Projects** **Discussion** **Open**
No one in position.
- G. Schedules** **Discussion** **Kathy**
Nikki got a quote on the price of various quantities of schedules. Currently we order 3,450 and checking the treasures report on the area website, the cost appears to be \$482.50. Please let us know if the home groups want us to change the quantity we order.
- The next printing of schedules will be in December. If there are any schedule changes to be made, we are requesting home groups bring them to PR at the December 1 meeting or to the November Area meeting. Nikki will need these changes by the end of November for the December printing.
- H. Open Forum** **Discussion** **Group**
WXII State of Addiction: a member of our fellowship was on TV- not represented as an NA but the panel is still not referring people to NA. Kathy received a request from another addict to donate soft back Basic

Texts to Davidson County Jail. There is no spare at that facility for a meeting. Six soft back Basic Texts will be donated to Davidson County Jail on a motion by Cyndi, seconded by Gray and approved unanimously. Tim raised the question about donating books to facilities as it relates to budget protocol.

I. Old Business

Discussion

Group

Taken positions

NONE.

Open positions

- SECRETARY
- ALTERNATE WEBSITE
- SPECIAL PROJECTS
- ALTERNATE SPECIAL PROJECTS
- PI
- ALTERNATE PI
- PATH OF HOPE ALTERNATE
- STITCH CENTER ALTERNATE

J. New Business

Discussion

Group

The next PR has been moved to December 1 due to the Thanksgiving holiday.

VII. Actions

Discussion

All

None.

VIII. Adjourn

Approval

Debi

Debi adjourned the meeting at 7:20 p.m. without a motion.

Created by:

Angela P

Angela P, Secretary